CHI YUN SCHOOL 2018-2019

Condition of Upper respiratory tract infection in Chi Yun School

10th June, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Regarding the URTI condition two weeks ago, since the inflected students have recovered and no new cases were found, our school has restored to the normal prevention and control measures.

We will, as always, keep following the Guidelines on Prevention of Communicable Diseases on preventive and control measures against seasonal influenza and other infectious diseases. Meanwhile, Parents/Guardians should continue to adopt strict personal and environmental hygiene practices for students to prevent respiratory diseases and other infectious diseases. Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Yours faithfully,

Mak Man Chiu

Principal